
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
The Board of Education for the Vernon-Verona-Sherrill Central School 
District, in accordance with section 103 of Article 5-A of the General 
Municipal Law and Article 119-0 of the General Municipal Law, will 
receive bids for: 
 

Professional Auditing Services for the 
Annual Independent Audit 

 
for the Vernon-Verona-Sherrill Central School District (Sherrill City School 
District). Bids will be received until 1:00 p.m. on the 25th day of May, 2023 
at which time they will be opened and publicly read. Bids will be accepted at 
the Vernon-Verona-Sherrill Central School District Administration Building, 
5275 State Route 31, Verona, New York 13478. 
 
The Vernon-Verona-Sherrill Central School District reserves the right to 
reject any or all bids in whole or in part, and to waive any irregularities or 
informalities. Any bid submitted will be binding for 45 days subsequent to the 
date of opening. Bid forms and specifications are available at the Vernon-
Verona-Sherrill Central School Administration Building, 5275 State Route 
31, Verona, New York 13478 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday, or by calling 315-829-2520 extension 7101, or via emailing Tamara 
Whooten, Clerk of the Board at TWhooten@vvsschools.org. 
 

Vernon-Verona-Sherrill Central school District 
5275 State Route 31 

Verona, New York 13478 
Phone: (315) 829-2520 ext. 7101 

 
 
 

Date: May 1, 2023                        By: Tamara Whooten, District Clerk 


